
 

 

CSSD                                                                                  22nd May 2022 

 
Hi Everyone, 
 
Well I don’t know about you but Term 2 is moving very quickly and it doesn’t help that this is one of 
our busiest terms. 
 
DATES TO PENCIL ON THE CALENDAR 
I will let you know as soon as I have the dates confirmed. 

• NZAMD EXAMS - 2ND to 4th July  

• APDA EXAMD – Week of 25th July 
 
UNIFORM 
Hopefully by now all the dancers have ordered their uniforms (if needed) and they should all be 
handed out over the next week.  If your dancer does not have an exam uniform (photos are on our 
facebook page) then please contact me asap. 
 
 
ACCOUNTS 
Please ensure your accounts are up to date, or contact me to agree on an instalment plan. 
Unfortunately, I have a large amount outstanding as we finish up the 2021/22 financial year I wish 
to avoid my accountant sending to the debt collectors. 
 
I have not increased my fees (due to covid) for several years despite increased costs but I do need 
the fees paid. 
 
EXAMS 
Please encourage your dancer to practice at home -  it really does make all the difference if they 
practice at least once between their weekly class (and any more is a super bonus ☺).   And a 
reminder to wear exam uniform to class (dress like a dancer, dance like a dancer). 
 
Some classes will be having extra lessons so look out for these emails and reminders on our 
facebook page.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact? 
 
Thanks, Caroline 
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